Bulletin Announcement

Defund Abortion Rally – October 3rd. Did you know Ontario taxpayers pay \$50 million each year to fund abortions? With that money we could hire 200 doctors or 400 nurses to help fix the shortage, or treat 500 autistic children every year who aren't receiving care. Let's end the unjust practice of forcing taxpayers to fund abortions. On Thursday October 3, please join one of the Defund Abortion Rallies occurring at all 107 MPP offices across Ontario. Visit www.campaignlifecoalition.com/defundON for locations, or call 1.800.730.5358.

